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Monthly Meeting: July 9, 2024 

 Meeting Minutes 

 

Call to order: 7:01 pm 
 

Tonight, 10 members were in attendance at the Club’s general meeting at the field.     

 

New members  

          John Reindl, our newest member attended his first meeting.   

Meeting Minutes 

• The President asked if all had a chance to read the June minutes, 

then asked for a motion to approve them. 

• Motion by:  Duane Barrett                 Second by:    Floyd Dunaway 

• The June meeting minutes were approved by the members in attendance. 

Treasurer’s Report 

      Floyd presented the financial report for June.  The chair asked for a motion to approve. 

      Motion by:  Jim Wilkie                          Second by:  Duane Barrett 

      The June financial report was voted on and approved by those in attendance.                   

General Announcements:   

      Warbird Fly-in will be held on 27 July.       

Safety:        

      Rick Fuller commented that if we moved the South pylon back another 50’, it would move  

the turning aircraft further away from the spectators and pilots, since we race in the CCW 

pattern.  We are in the process of researching this suggestion.   After July’s competition, the 

southern pylon was moved and additional 50’ further south.  

      Duane wants to caution all members that due to the excessively high temperatures, the fire 

risk is extremely high. Please be careful.  Additionally, please be sure to bring additional water 

and to stay hydrated.   

 

Competition Results -   

     The results from July’s competition has been posted to the website.  It was a lot of fun!  We 

had a lot of people participating in the events.  For the first heat of  combat, we had SIX racers in 

the air.  The flying was fierce!  There was a lot of near misses and one very impressive lawn dart!  



 
 

 

YEAH!!!  Mother Nature worked with us to allow us to enjoy a full round of events.  The 

sandwiches and homemade cookies were out of this world.  Thank you so much Susan & Carrie.   

Regional Events (tentative)  

 

• 27 Jul – Warbird Fly-in!  Mark your calendars and come out to compete.  Paul was able 

to get this rescheduled.  This will be a sanctioned event. 

• 17-18 Aug – Bremerton Air Show – tickets are now on sale.  Ticket info will be posted to 

the website. 

• Golden Age Fly ~ Sep 

• Fall Closure – 12 Oct. 

 

Field Maintenance:   

On 20 July there will be a field maintenance day.  It is scheduled to start at 8am.  We’re planning 

to wash the assembly tables, paint the assembly tables, parking curbs, repair holes in the runway 

and mow the scotch broom at the North end of the field.   

      Paint, paint brushes, plastic pan inserts, scrub brushes and roller pads will be provided.  

Please bring any paint scrapers, pans, roller handles, plastic gloves and water buckets that you 

have to help with the painting.  NOTE:  We’re starting at 8am, but it will probably be warm.  

We’ll have plenty of drinking water.   

      The club will have pizza for lunch.  Plenty of open flying after the working party.  

Old Business: 

       After a month we didn’t have enough members (Navy Museum or KARCS) step up to 

volunteer to man the booth.  Consequently, we will not have any booth at the Air Show.  

New Business:    

        None.     

       

Show and Tell:   

        None.        

 

Comments from the Membership:  

        None. 

 

Adjourned: 7:26 pm 


